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Deng Xiaoping and China's Foreign Policy
This book is a study of the making of foreign policy of China, a
rising power in the 21st century. It examines three sets of driving
forces behind China’s foreign policy making. One is historical
sources, including the selective memories and reconstruction of the
glorious empire with an ethnocentric world outlook and the century
of humiliation at the hands of foreign imperialist powers. The
second set is domestic institutions and players, particularly the
proliferation of new party and government institutions and players,
such as the national security commission, foreign policy think
tanks, media and local governments. The third set is Chinese
perception of power relations, particularly their position in the
international system and their position relations with major powers.
This book consists of articles from the Journal of Contemporary
China.
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New Directions in the Study of China's Foreign Policy
Ten outstanding specialists in Chinese foreign policy draw on new
theories, methods, and sources to examine China's use of force, its
response to globalization, and the role of domestic politics in its
foreign policy.

China's Foreign Relations and Security Dimensions
This book analyses how China overcame its meagre reputation in the
early 1990s to become an aggressively growing military power and
rising threat to the international system. The author focuses on
China’s new multilateral foreign policy approach, ambitious military
build-up programme and economic cooperation initiatives. This book
presents a much-needed comparative perspective of China in terms of
foreign policy, seeking to develop analytical tools to assess
China’s motivations and moves. The author suggests that
understanding China’s new foreign policy, its tactics in
multilateral organisations, and approaches to conflict resolutions
are elementary to grasp the new realities of international
relations, particularly relevant to newly established institutions
in the evolving Asian political system which require basic knowledge
for analysing the politics in this continent. This book uses an
innovative approach, a qualitative analysis of China’s foreign
policy addressing criteria of reputation management, to overcome the
perceived ‘China threat’.

China's Foreign Policy in the Arab World, 1955-75
Kinas og Mao's hjælp til udlandet blev påbegyndt i 1953, og siden da
havde økonomiske hjælpeforanstaltninger været et vigtigt redskab i
kinesisk diplomati, og de kunne i 1976 konkurrere med amerikansk og
russisk hjælp.

China’s New Foreign Policy
How does China see the rest of the world? One way to answer this
question is to look at the work of China’s scholars in the field of
International Relations (IR). This leads to a second question – to
what extent do Chinese IR scholars influence Beijing’s foreign
policy and outlook? The contributors to this book seek to answer
these key questions, drawing on their own first- and second-hand
experiences of involvement in scholarly IR debates in China.
Discussing fundamental aspects of China’s foreign policy such as
China’s view of the international structure, soft power projection,
maritime disputes, and the principle of non-interference, this book
provides insights into the hinterland of Chinese foreign policymaking. It is an invaluable reference for global IR scholars,
especially those with a direct interest in understanding and
predicting China’s actions and reactions on a range of international
Page 2/14

Read Book Chinas Foreign Policy Who Makes It
And How Is It Made Asan Palgrave Macmillan
Series
issues.
New Dimensions of Chinese Foreign Policy
Deng Xiaoping is widely acknowledged as the principal architect of
China’s economic reforms, but how far was he also responsible for
shaping China’s foreign policy which emphasized “peace and
development”? This book explores Deng’s foreign policy and shows how
he established basic principles for China to have a foreign policy
which supported economic development, which stressed “harmony” in
the world rather than “hegemony”, and which avoided conflict and
nurtured a peaceful approach. The book outlines how Deng worked to
normalize relations with both the United States and the Soviet
Union, how he was disappointed by the lack of reciprocation by the
United States, where relations are still portrayed in terms of “the
China threat”, and how the principles established by Deng continue
to be adhered to.

Council on Foreign Relations
Zhou Enlai and the Foundations of Chinese Foreign Policy offers a
comprehensive survey of China's foreign relations from 1949-76,
while focusing on the significant role which Zhou Enlai played.
Through in depth analysis, the book explores the formation of Zhou
Enlai's world view and his conduct of Chinese diplomacy throughout
all the critical periods of the People's Republic of China. This
study makes it possible to understand some of the most important and
persistent factors aside from political ideology that have shaped
China's foreign policy decisions and will be very useful to students
of international relations and Chinese foreign policy.

China's Foreign Aid
A comprehensive new textbook on Chinese foreign policy addressing
the dramatic changes in China's place in the world. It is unique in
combining coverage of economic and security dimensions of China's
global and regional role and its key bilateral relationships with an
assessment of the policy process and of competing theoretical
perspectives.

Powerful Patriots
Few issues in the relations between China and the West invoke as
much passion as human rights. At stake, however, are much more than
moral concerns and hurt national feelings. To Washington, the
undemocratic nature of the Chinese government makes it ultimately
suspect on all issues. To Beijing, the human rights pressure exerted
by the West on China seems designed to compromise its legitimacy. As
China's economic power grows and its influence on the politics of
developing countries continues, an understanding of the place of
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human rights in China's foreign relations is crucial to the
implementation of an effective international human rights agenda. In
Human Rights in Chinese Foreign Relations, Ming Wan examines China's
relations with the United States, Western Europe, Japan, and the
United Nations human rights institutions. Wan shows that, after a
decade of persistent external pressure to reform its practices,
China still plays human rights diplomacy as traditional power
politics and deflects pressure by mobilizing its propaganda machine
to neutralize Western criticism, by making compromises that do not
threaten core interests, and by offering commercial incentives to
important nations to help prevent a unified Western front.
Furthermore, at the UN, China has largely succeeded in rallying
developing nation members to defeat Western efforts at censure. In
turn, it is apparent to Wan that, while the idea of human rights
matters in Western policy, it has seldom prevailed over economic
considerations or concerns about national security. Western
governments have not committed as many policy resources to
pressuring Beijing on human rights as to other issues, and the
differing degrees of commitment to human rights-related foreign
policy explain why Japan, Western Europe, and the United States, in
that order, have gradually retreated from confronting China on human
rights issues.

China Rising
Lu Ning, former assistant to a vice-foreign minister of China, draws
on archival materials, interviews, and personal experiences, to
provide unique insights into the formal and informal structures,
processes, mechanisms, and dynamics of--and key players in--foreignpolicy decisionmaking in Beijing. Lu Ning sheds light on
controversial decisions that were made, such as China's entering the
Korean War, selling DF-3 missiles to Saudi Arabia in 1986, and
cooperating with the Israeli defense establishment.Lu Ning divulges
the inner workings of Beijing's foreign ministry, introduces new
Chinese language sources, and presents a series of case studies that
challenge existing Western theoretical analysis of Chinese
policymaking. Based on his examination of the past forty years, Lu
Ning makes predictions about likely changes in Beijing's leadership
and in its foreign-policy decisionmaking process. This accessibly
written, incisive book will be invaluable to anyone interested in
Sinology, Chinese foreign policy, comparative foreign policy, and
contemporary international relations of East Asia.This second
edition contains a fully revised Introduction, and it has been
updated through President Clinton's recent visit to China. The new
edition also contains new material on the Clinton Administration's
varying policy positions toward China.

Chinese Politics and International Relations
Various domestic factors impact upon China's foreign policy making,
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such as bureaucracy, academics, media and public opinion. This
stimulating book examines their increasing influence and focuses in
particular on China's policy towards the United States, exploring
whether there has been an emergence of societal factors, independent
of the Communist Party, that have begun to exert influence over the
policy process. It also debates questions such as how it will affect
the ability of the Chinese government to frame and implement its
policy towards the US, and whether it has generated institutional
arrangements in China for cooperation on issues such as trade, human
rights and Taiwan. The book provides a better understanding of the
role of societal forces in China's foreign policy making process.

China's Foreign Policy
Worship elevates us into God's presence, renews our spirits, and
expresses our deepest love for our Savior. Yet worship can also be a
call to arms, a battle cry, a salvo in an ancient spiritual
struggle. Acclaimed songwriter Brian Doerksen believes that God is
calling us to both love and to battle. To spread peace and wage
spiritual warfare. We do this through how we live, how we serve Him,
and how we protect and fight for what matters most. For Brian, music
was his answer to this provocative call. Now Brian shares the
stories and inspirations behind some of today's most acclaimed songs
of worship, including "Come, Now is the Time to Worship,"
"Hallelujah (Your Love is Amazing)," and "With All My Affection."
Brian shares rich truths and insights that informed twelve of his
greatest songs, and offers special tips for aspiring songwriters.
Readers will be encouraged to wage spiritual war and share His love
through a life of radical worship.

China Rising
The concept 'peaceful development' has become the new thinking in
Chinese foreign policy under the fourth-generation leadership. But
what are the new dimensions of Chinese foreign policy and how do
they impact China's foreign relations? This is the first edited
volume that attempts to address this significant question, and its
insightful contributions will enrich understanding of new dimensions
of Chinese foreign policy and their implications for China's
relations with the world.

Chinese Scholars and Foreign Policy
In this timely text, Denny Roy shows how the drive for security and
power underlying Chinese foreign policy is reinforced by other
important factors, including China's internal political struggles
and unique, historically driven perceptions of international
affairs. Providing a wide-ranging assessment of China's foreign
policy, the author explores the PRC's relationships with key
international organizations and countries, including the United
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States, Japan, Russia, Korea, India, and the Southeast Asian states.
Chinese Foreign Policy
Focusing on latter phase of the Cultural Revolution, the authors
highlight the contradictions of a period that was marked by
incendiary rhetoric about threats of the outside world and
increasing concern over China's isolation on the world stage. Paying
close attention to China's diplomatic ties with the United States,
the Soviet Union, and Japan, the study examines the practical
considerations that led China to open up relations with the West,
even while increasing radicalization ran rampant at home.

Chinese Foreign Policy
The Domestic Sources of China's Foreign Policy
Since the mid-1990s, the Chinese authorities have gradually come to
embrace multilateralism to realize their basic foreign policy
objectives in maintaining a peaceful international environment and
enhancing China's international status and influence. This

Chinese Foreign Policy
This book offers a theoretically informed study of recent Chinese
initiatives to provide forms of regional economic governance; or as
it is often termed in Chinese discourses, regional “public goods”.
It does so by considering the evolution of Chinese thinking on
international relations and the global order, and by considering how
the development of the Asian Infrastructure Investment Bank, the
Belt and Road Initiative, and the putative Regional Comprehensive
Economic Partnership reflect this change in thinking – and the
change in both Chinese objectives and tactics.

Chinese Foreign Policy in Transition
Updating the papers from the 2011 Asan Conference to cover the end
of 2011, this book reflects the state of analysis on the eve of the
important 2012-13 transition to China's fifth-generation leaders.

China's Quest
China’s inexorable rise as a major world power is one of the
defining features of the contemporary political landscape. But
should we heed the warnings of a so-called ‘China threat?’ Is China
set to become the next superpower? Or will its ambitions be tempered
by economic and political realities both at home and abroad? In this
insightful and balanced analysis, noted China expert Stuart Harris
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explores China’s present foreign policy and its motivations,
focusing in particular on the extent to which China will co-operate
with the West in years to come. He considers what factors,
international or domestic, will influence the foreign policies being
shaped in Beijing, including how far the Chinese regime will adhere
to existing global norms and the evolving international system. In
contemplating this uncertain future, Harris assesses the
considerable challenges and vulnerabilities likely to impact on
Chinese foreign policy, leading it to be cautious and hesitant or
assertive and aggressive on the international stage. Concise and
authoritative, this book will be essential reading for anyone
seeking a clearer understanding of the international relations of
one of the world’s most important powers.

Deng Xiaoping and China's Foreign Policy
Essays discuss the history of Chinese foreign relations, domestic
and foreign policy, relations with Asia, and China's influence on
the international economy

China's Foreign Policy Making
This balanced and thoughtful book presents a thorough analysis of
the dynamics of China’s foreign relations. Sebastian Heilmann and
Dirk H. Schmidt provide a comprehensive and discriminating view of
the complex, often competing factors (domestic influences, regional
tensions, global uncertainties) that shape Chinese foreign policy.
They portray the PRC as a land of multiple identities—a nation that
is becoming more assertive in East Asia as it explores novel
approaches to its foreign economic policies, while simultaneously
displaying thin-skinned sensitivities when confronted with
international criticism. The authors argue that unconventional
approaches to foreign relations—in particular a unique combination
of long-term strategies with multilevel policy experiments—are
driving Chinese global expansion. The provocative and challenging
final chapter, designed to spur discussion, considers China’s
imperial identity warring against the decentralized activities
conducted in the “shadow of the empire.” Illicit transnational
“guerilla-like” networks have thus become powerful driving forces
behind the continued development of China’s foreign policy as well
as its foreign-trade relations. The authors contend that the
activities of these “niche nomads,” with their largely invisible or
chameleon-like presence, constitute the most alarming dimension of
China’s foreign relations as they gain ground and resources in many
parts of the world with the potential to shake the very foundations
of other societies.

China's Foreign Relations in the 1980s
This study of Chinese foreign policy is intended for academics and
Page 7/14

Read Book Chinas Foreign Policy Who Makes It
And How Is It Made Asan Palgrave Macmillan
Series
graduates of Chinese studies and of international relations,
international economics and those interested in decision-making
theory.

The Making of Chinese Foreign and Security Policy in
the Era of Reform, 1978-2000
This updated and expanded 3rd edition of Chinese Foreign Policy
seeks to explain the processes, actors and current history behind
China’s international relations, as well as offering an in-depth
look at the key areas of China’s modern global relations. Among the
key issues are: The expansion of Chinese foreign policy from
regional to international interests China’s growing economic power
in an era of global financial uncertainty Modern security
challenges, including maritime security, counter-terrorism and
protection of overseas economic interests The shifting power
relationship with the United States, as well as with the European
Union, Russia and Japan. China’s engagement with a growing number of
international and regional institutions and legal affairs The
developing great power diplomacy of China New chapters address not
only China’s evolving foreign policy interests but also recent
changes in the international system and the effects of China’s
domestic reforms. In response to current events, sections addressing
Chinese trade, bilateral relations, and China’s developing strategic
interest in Russia and the Polar Regions have be extensively revised
and updated. This book will be essential reading for students of
Chinese foreign policy and Asian international relations, and highly
recommended for students of diplomacy, international security and IR
in general.

Chinese Foreign Policy During the Cultural Revolution
As China’s political and economic influence in the world is rapidly
increasing, it is essential to understand how China’s domestic
politics affects its foreign political and economic policy. This
book offers an accessible, informative and up-to-date systemic
analysis of the foreign policy of China. Where mainstream literature
on international relations usually suggests that China’s foreign
policy is primarily determined by external factors, such as the
international system and external settings, this book demonstrates
instead that domestic factors profoundly shape China’s foreign
policy from the late Mao’s era to the reform era. It demonstrates
how China’s foreign policy is driven by the preservation of
political and economic regimes; the political survival of the top
leader; the top leader’s vision for, and skills in, managing
external affairs; the leader’s policy priorities; dramatic events
and the process of policymaking. It presents its argument in-depth
analysis of major cases of Chinese foreign policy – for example,
China’s difficult relations with Southeast Asia; China’s 15-year
accession to the World Trade Organization (WTO); China’s oil
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diplomacy in the recent decade, and the diversified process of
foreign policy making in the twenty-first century.

United Front Against Imperialism
The question of how China will relate to a globalising world is one
of the key issues in contemporary international relations and
scholarship on China, yet the angle of innovation has not been
properly addressed within the field. This book explores innovation
in China from an International Relations perspective in terms of
four areas: foreign and security policy, international relations
theory, soft power/image management, and resistance. Under the
complex condition of globalisation, innovation becomes a
particularly useful analytical concept because it is well suited to
capturing the hybridity of actors and processes under globalisation.
By adopting this theme, studies not only reveal a China struggling
to make the future through innovation, but also call attention to
how China itself is made in the process. The book is divided into
four sections: Part 1 focuses on conceptual innovation in China’s
foreign and security policies since 1949. Part 2 explores
theoretical innovation in terms of a potential Chinese school of
International Relations Theory. Part 3 expands on innovation in
terms of image management, a form of soft power, in particular how
China exports its image both to a domestic and foreign audience.
Part 4 highlights how innovation is used in China by grassroot
popular groups to resist official narratives. This book will be of
interest to students and scholars of Chinese studies, Chinese
foreign policy and international relations, international relations
theory and East Asian security.

China's Foreign Policy Toward the Third World
From its founding 65 years ago, the People's Republic of China has
evolved from an important yet chaotic and impoverished state whose
power was more latent than real into a great power on the cusp of
possessing the largest economy in the world. Its path from the 1949
revolution to the presenthas been filled with twists and turns,
including internal upheavals, a dramatic break with the Soviet
Union, the 1989 revolution wave, and various wars and quasi-wars
against India, the USSR, Vietnam, and South Korea. Throughout it
all, international pressures have been omnipresent, forcing
theregime to periodically shift course. In short, the evolution of
the PROC in world politics is an epic story and one of the most
important developments in modern world history. Yet to date, there
has been no authoritative history of China's foreign relations.John
Garver's monumental China's Quest not only addresses this gap; it
will almost certainly serve as the definitive work on the topic for
years to come. Garver, one of the world's leading scholars of
Chinese foreign policy, covers a vast amount of ground and threads a
core argument through theentirety of his account: domestic political
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concerns - regime survival in particular - have been the primary
force driving the People's Republic's foreign policy agenda. The
objective of communist regime survival, he argues, transcends the
more rudimentary pursuit of national interests that realistsfocus
on. Indeed, from 1949 onward, domestic politics has been integral to
the PROC's foreign policy choices. Over the decades, the regime's
decisions in the realm of international politics have been dictated
concerns about internal stability. In the early days of the regime,
Mao and other partleaders were concerned with surviving in the face
of American aggression. Later, they came to see the post-Stalinist
Soviet model as a threat to their revolutionary program and
initiated a stunning break with Khrushchev regime. Finally, the
collapse of other communist regimes in and after 1989radically
altered their relationships with capitalist powers, and again
preserving regime stability in a world where communism has been
largely abandoned became paramount.China's Quest, the result of over
a decade of research, writing, and analysis, is both sweeping in
breadth and encyclopedic in detail. Quite simply, it will be
essential for any student or scholar with a strong interest in
China's foreign policy.

Modern China's Foreign Policy
Since the establishment of the People's Republic of China in 1949,
and particularly after the opening brought about by economic reforms
roughly thirty years thereafter, China has become an influential
player in regional and global affairs. Increasingly, both American
and European policymakers examine Chinese foreign policy as a
flexible, pragmatic, and significant element in world affairs. This
has accelerated in the middle of the new first decade of this
century, as business firms and political officials have developed
interests in the sources, processes, and significance of China's
reemergence as a global force. This volume examines how, in
conjunction with rapid economic growth and profound social
transformation, China's foreign policy is experiencing significant
transition. The purpose of this truly deep and probing collection is
to deepen Western understanding of the sources, substance, and
significance of Chinese foreign policy--with a focus on the post
Cold War environment. Contributors include academic specialists,
area researchers, and distinguished journalists, all with firsthand
experience in the field of China studies. The volume is divided into
four parts: (1) theory and culture; (2) perspective and identity;
(3) bilateral relationships; and (4) retrospective and prospective
essays on Chinese policy concerns. The volume is sensitive to
changes in national leadership and Communist Party structure as well
as continuity and change in foreign policy. As Lowell Dittmer of the
University of California notes in his Foreword, "precisely because
it is so difficult to do well, the analysis of foreign policy is
often conducted rather tritely. Thus it is a real pleasure to find
assembled here a treasure trove of some of the finest work by some
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of the field's most penetrating minds. This is fortunate, for at the
core of this volume is one of the biggest and most portentous
questions to confront the world at the outset of the twenty-first
century. That

New Frontiers in China's Foreign Relations
China’s foreign policy in the Arab world is important because it
reflects China’s general foreign policy. In this study, first
published in 1981, the author draws upon a wealth of previously
unpublished and inaccessible material to analyse Chinese attitudes
in three cases: the two Arab liberation movements, the Palestine
Resistance Movement and the Popular Front for the Liberation of the
Oman, and the established and independent State of Kuwait. Since the
Arab liberation movements played a significant political role within
their fields of operation, it was necessary for China to decide
whether these movements did actually fit in with Chinese foreign
policy objectives. Dr Behbehani’s analysis of these two case studies
provides the basis for a discussion of whether China’s motives in
supporting the liberation movements are theoretical or purely
practical. China’s support for Kuwait’s political internal
continuity is related to the stability of the whole Gulf region. The
author analyses Chinese support for Kuwait and the surrounding
conservative states on two main bases, political and economic, in
the form of trade. It is through these channels, particularly the
economic one, that China has sought to establish itself in the Gulf
and the Arabian peninsula.

End of Isolationism
Deng Xiaoping is widely acknowledged as the principal architect of
China's economic reforms, but how far was he also responsible for
shaping China's foreign policy which emphasized "peace and
development"? This book explores Deng's foreign policy and shows how
he established basic principles for China to have a foreign policy
which supported economic development, which stressed "harmony" in
the world rather than "hegemony", and which avoided conflict and
nurtured a peaceful approach. The book outlines how Deng worked to
normalize relations with both the United States and the Soviet
Union, how he was disappointed by the lack of reciprocation by the
United States, where relations are still portrayed in terms of "the
China threat", and how the principles established by Deng continue
to be adhered to.

The Dynamics Of Foreign-policy Decisionmaking In China
Why has the Chinese government sometimes allowed and sometimes
repressed nationalist, anti-foreign protests? What have been the
international consequences of these choices? Anti-American
demonstrations were permitted in 1999 but repressed in 2001 during
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two crises in US-China relations. Anti-Japanese protests were
tolerated in 1985, 2005, and 2012 but banned in 1990 and 1996.
Protests over Taiwan, the issue of greatest concern to Chinese
nationalists, have never been allowed. To explainthis variation in
China's response to nationalist mobilization, Powerful Patriots
argues that Chinese and other authoritarian leaders weigh both
diplomatic and domestic incentives to allow and repress nationalist
protests. Autocrats may not face electoral constraints, but antiforeign protests provide an alternative mechanism by which
authoritarian leaders can reveal their vulnerability to public
pressure. Because nationalist protests are costly to repress and may
turn against the government, allowing protests demonstrates resolve
and increases the domestic cost of diplomatic concessions.
Repressing protests, by contrast, sends a credible signal of
reassurance, facilitating diplomatic flexibility and signaling a
willingness to spend domestic political capital for the sake of
international cooperation. To illustrate the logic, the book traces
the effect of domestic and diplomatic factors in China's management
of nationalist protest in the post-Mao era (1978-2012) and the
consequences for China's foreign relations.

China’s Foreign Policy
New Regional Initiatives in China’s Foreign Policy
Modern China's Foreign Policy was first published in 1953. Minnesota
Archive Editions uses digital technology to make long-unavailable
books once again accessible, and are published unaltered from the
original University of Minnesota Press editions. What are China's
objectives in world affairs and what course will she pursue to
achieve her goals? These are the questions of vital concern to the
Western democracies, questions that can be approached intelligently
only from a knowledge of how China's foreign policy has developed.
In this illuminating and carefully documented book, Professor Levi
analyzes china's attitudes and actions toward the rest of the world
and clarifies many motivations behind her behavior, past and
present. He traces the development of her foreign relations from the
beginning of the modern era of Chinese contacts with Westerners, a
little more than hundred years ago. The emphasis, however, is on the
twentieth century, and particularly on the years since the peace
settlements of World War I. The complex balance of relationships
between China and the United States, on the one hand, and China and
the Soviet Union, on the other, since the end of World War II is
discussed in detail. Communist doctrine, notwithstanding its
apparent rigidity, is shown to be a conveniently adjustable tool,
capable of adaptation to the needs and strategies of present-day
China. An integral part of the account is the attempt to single out
and interpret the internal forces -- cultural, social, and economic
-- that have influenced and shaped China's external policies. Thus,
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it is shown that the determinants of China's foreign policy have
often been pressures and complexities within the country and that
and understanding of the Chinese people and their traditions is
essential to nations in their dealings with China.

China's Foreign Relations
The Making of China's Foreign Policy in the 21st
century
"China is the worlds second largest economy and a key player in
world politics. This book looks at Chinas foreign policy from a
macro perspective. It analyses Chinas peripheral and regional policy
as well as its relations with other major powers India and Russia.
It offers insight into the historical security concerns of China and
the linkages of internal domestic issues with external diplomacy
which reshape its relations with neighbouring countries. The volume
also examines President Xi Jinpings foreign policy orientations and
aspirations for future. In face of growing global concern on Chinas
hegemonic ambitions in the region, the book gauges the tensions
between China and Japan in the South China Sea as well as the
apprehensions of several smaller Asian countries that may perceive
Chinas strategic and geo-economic advantages and military strength
as a threat. This book will be useful to scholars and researchers of
China studies, politics, foreign policy, international relations,
military and strategic studies, defence and security studies, area
studies, and political studies."--Page [4] of cover.

Critical Decade, A: China's Foreign Policy (2008-2018)
The book presents the views of leading Chinese and American scholars
working in the fields of Chinese foreign policy, national security
and international political economy. It seeks to challenge the
conventional wisdom about China's recent rise, contending it is a
much more complex and contested trend than it has often been
portrayed to be.

Multilateral Approach in China's Foreign Policy
Despite its increasingly secure place in the world, the People's
Republic of China remains dissatisfied with its global status. Its
growing material power has simultaneously led to both greater
influence and unsettling questions about its international
intentions. China also has found itself in a constant struggle to
balance its aspirations abroad with a daunting domestic agenda. This
authoritative book provides a unique exploration of the complex and
dynamic motivations behind Beijing's foreign policy. The authors
focus on China's choices and calculations on issues such as the
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ruling Communist party-regime's interests, international status and
image, nationalism, Taiwan, human rights, globalization, U.S.
hegemony, international institutions, and the war on terrorism.
Taken together, the chapters offer a comprehensive diagnosis of the
emerging paradigms in Chinese foreign policy, illuminating
especially China's struggle to engineer and manage its rise in light
of the opportunities and perils inherent in the post-cold war and
post-9/11 world.

China's Foreign Political and Economic Relations
This is the most comprehensive, in-depth account of how Chinese
foreign and security policy is made and implemented during the
reform era. It includes the contributions of more than a dozen
scholars who undertook field research in the People's Republic of
China, South Korea, and Taiwan.

Zhou Enlai and the Foundations of Chinese Foreign
Policy
This volume explores how China is adapting to international norms
and practices while still giving primacy to its national interests.
It examines China's strategic behaviour on the world stage,
particularly in its relationships with major powers and Asian
neighbours.

Human Rights in Chinese Foreign Relations
China emerged as a major economic, diplomatic, and military power
during the critical decade from 2008 to 2018. As a result, China's
foreign policy has become more active and dynamic. This book
provides a unique perspective to understand Chinese foreign policy
during this decade by examining continuities and changes in both
internal and external factors that have shaped China's development.
The book focuses on key challenges in China's diplomacy such as USChina relations, the Korean Peninsula, Taiwan, Japan, India, Chinese
investment overseas, the Belt and Road Initiative, global and
regional cooperation, soft power, etc. It also includes an extensive
annotated bibliography of major recent publications on various
aspects of Chinese foreign policy. This is the first scholarly book
that studies the evolution and key challenges of China's foreign
relations during the critical decade (2008-2018) when China grew
into a crucial, sometimes assertive, power in international affairs.
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